
TechnipFMC Awarded Subsea Contracts for Anadarko’s Mozambique LNG

June 18, 2019

LONDON & PARIS & HOUSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Jun. 18, 2019-- TechnipFMC (NYSE: FTI) (PARIS: FTI) has been awarded a number of subsea
contracts by Anadarko Moçambique Área 1, Lda, a wholly owned subsidiary of Anadarko Petroleum Corporation, for its Mozambique Golfinho/Atum
development.

TechnipFMC was awarded a major(1)



View source version on businesswire.com: https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20190618005907/en/

Source: TechnipFMC
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